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THON news event story, posted: see resume
     Singles and couples break danced and did the Macarena to music from the '40s 
through the '80s at the third annual "Retro Dance," held at the Penn State Brandywine 

campus Fri., Feb. 15.
     Most women wore flash-dance sweats and sideways ponytails in the '80s style, while 
men sported '90s cowboy outfits in the decorated Tomezko Classroom Building 

lounge. About 20 people attended.
     Senior Traycen Herman, a 22-year-old IST major, was one cowboy with attitude.

     "You play 'Cotton-Eyed Joe,' I'll leave," he told his friend, Event Coordinator Matt 
Kelly.

     "I gotta play '90s," the 22-year-old liberal arts major said. "I gotta follow the rules that 
I designed," which roughly included 15 to 20 minutes of playing time for each decade 

save an '80s hour.   
     At least eight people from the campus' Thon committee and others from Student 
Government Association raised $150 from proceeds, putting them between $12,000 and 
$13,000 of their $20,000 goal.
     Thon--the largest student-run philanthropic organization worldwide-- raises money to 

support families of children fighting cancer at Penn State's Children's Hospital of the 

Hershey Medical Center.

     "We've had a lot of problems," the 22-year-old senior said, "but I'm satisfied with the 
success we've had."
     The first year of the "Retro Dance" saw 125 to 150 people, who won contests for best 

dressed and dancing, and has been declining ever since despite Facebook being "the best 
advertising tool out there."
     Thon member Ryan Smith, 21, has self-promoted events since he joined last year. "A 
couple days before, I try to harass people." 
     Showcasing his skills on songs like NSYNCs "Bye, Bye, Bye," the HDFS major 
seemed glad to have joined Thon last year for these events. 
     "It's fun to see people and get involved," he said.

     Freshman Martina Gill, a secondary education major, agrees. The most memorable 
Thon event for her was canning. "You're out there…with friends in the cold and you 
laugh,…working hard and having a good time."
     For these reasons, Matt Kelly hopes to see his dance creation continue after he 
graduates this year. However, he realizes that "everything's about change at the end of the 
day."  

